
From: Jeffrey Delapena
To: Midge Dobbs
Cc: Bart Catching; Jose Alvarez; Oliver Orjiako
Subject: RE: Please consider
Date: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 3:06:00 PM

Good day, Midge,
 
Thank you very much for submitting testimony for consideration in the Land Use
Alternatives to be studied in the DEIS.
 
I am forwarding to members of Staff and will enter these into the Comprehensive Plan
Index of Record. Your comments will also be sent to the Planning Commission ahead of
the Thursday Nov. 7 Hearing.
 
Regards,
Jeff Delapena
 
 
From: Midge Dobbs <midge@midgedobbsrealty.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 2:58 PM
To: Jeffrey Delapena <Jeffrey.Delapena@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Please consider

 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

As a member of the Clark County Association of REALTORS® (CCAR) I urge you to
consider the request outlined in the letter from NW Partners. CCAR represents over
1,950 real estate professionals helping new and existing residents achieve home
ownership, start a business, or facilitate sales and the next chapter of life. CCAR is a
coalition member of NW Partners, whose experts understand how we will
accommodate growth, while providing homeownership opportunities for working
families in Clark County for generations to come.

Midge Dobbs
(360) 635-2629
 
Sent from smart phone, which sometimes proves to not be smart with typos. Please
excuse any you may find.
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